UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION

National Archives and Records Service
Washington, DC 20408

July 23, 1975

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Rt. 8
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in response to your letter of July 6, 1975, received in this
office on July 9, 1975, in which you make requests under the Freedom
of Information Act (5 U.S.C. 552) as amended concerning certain

records of the Warren Commission and other records.

Because of the number of requests you have made, 1 must notify you
that a 5 day extension of the period for reply to your letter is

necessary. A reply will be sent to you by July 30, 1975.

Vs L

ALBEHT H. LEISINGER, JR.
Acting Assistant Archivist
for the National Archives

Keep Freedom an Yowr Future With 178, Navings Bonds




